
Dear Parents,  

This week the whole school have benefitted from 

‘Shakespeare in a day; a wonderful West-End Production   

Company that worked with each class on the Shakespeare play 

Twelfth Night. It was wonderful to see even our Reception 

pupils joining in with a classic piece of Literature. All pupils 

performed a little and the older pupils worked for longer with 

a very talented actor on the performance. Well done all of you 

for working on something so magical that will hopefully inspire 

a love of literature as you move through your education.  

All classes also had their class pictures taken this week. The 

pictures will be on sale shortly and you will receive a sample 

photo to help you make your choice about purchasing.  

It has been agreed that Nursery will be opening two extra 

afternoons ( Monday and Tuesday) after Easter. There will 

also be a lunch club offered on these days to Nursery pupils. 

Most of these extra sessions have been filled already but if 

you know of anyone locally looking for extra Nursery provision 

please do mention that St. Johns now offers full days Monday 

and Tuesday and mornings Wednesday to Friday. There is a 

cost per session for anyone taking over five government  

funded sessions. Please see Mrs Steele for more information 

if you require it. 

Polite reminder: If you arrive at school late in the morning 

and the classes have been collected from the playground, 

please bring your child into school via the School Office as 

the back doors are locked and your child will not be able to 

gain  access. 

Regards 

Mrs Quinn 
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Dates for your Diary  

March 

1st—Class Group Photographs 

8th—Year 1 to Africa Alive 

17th & 18th—Year 5 Residential to 

 London Theatre & Sights 

24th—Last day of Term 

April 

11th—Children Return to School 

May 

2nd—Bank Holiday—School Closed 

3rd & 4th—Year 2 Residential to 

 Kingswood 

9th—13th—SATs Week 

16th—20th—Year 6 Residential to 

 Mersey Island, Essex 

30th—Half Term 

June 

6th—Children Return to School 

July 

20th—Last day of Term 
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Swimming—Year 5 

Year 5 will be swimming on Monday 7th March 

Please ensure your child has their swimming kit, including a hat, a  towel and a suitable coat 

to walk to and from Broadland High School for these sessions. 

Bag 2 School—Recycling 

Please return bags to school by  Thursday 10th March 

Extra bags are available from the School Office. 

Scholastic Book Club 

Please can all book orders be returned by  Monday 7th March to the School 

Office with cheques made payable to Scholastic Ltd. World Book Day tokens 

can be used with this catalogue. PLEASE NOTE: payment is to be made by cheque or card 

only. NO CASH will be accepted. Thank you. 

 Attendance 

Class  Attendance 

for  

1st—26th 

February. 

 

Reception 92.8% 

Year 1 88.3% 

Year 2 93.0% 

Year 3 89.5% 

Year 4 96.4% 

Year 5 93.3% 

Year 6 93.8% 

Whole School 

Total 

92.6% 


